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LETTER DATED 5 SEPTEMBER 1980 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE

OF GUATEMALA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE
SECRETARY-GENERAL

 
On the instructions of my Government, I have the honour to inform you that, upon careful consideration of the matter, it has
decided to transfer its embassy accredited to the Government of Israel to the city of Tel Aviv and I request that this letter
be circulated as a document of the Security Council.

 
(Signed) Eduardo CASTILLO ARRIOLA

Ambassador
Permanent Representative

 
 


